
From: Roberto Torres 
To: Victor Dricks 
Date: 
Subject: 

Tuesday, January 31,2006 8: 10:03 AM 
ACT: Reply to State Senator Susan Chun Oakland voice message 

Victor: 

The response below was coordinated with Margaret Bupp/OGC. Please reply to Senator Chun Oakland's 
voice message according to Pa'ina's communication plan. Thank you. 

Response: 

The Atomic Safety and Licensing Board has not set a schedule for the hearing. When the schedule is set, 
a notice of hearing will be published in the Federal Register. Point of contact for matters related to 
hearing scheduling and location is Jered J. Lindsay, Clerk, Atomic Safety Licensing Board, 301-415- 
7146." 

>>> Victor Dricks 01/31/2006 7:45 AM >>> 
Please follow up on this 

cc: Jack Whitten; Leonard Wert; William Maier 




